
Maplewood High School 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10, 2024 
 

 

Food/Hygiene Pantry: The Food and Hygiene Pantry is open to ALL STUDENTS in grades 7 to 

12. It is located in Mrs. Starcher’s room across from the gym. It is open daily from 12:00-2:30pm. 

 

FCA: Attention students grades 9-12. There will be an FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes)/ 

Young Life get together every Friday right after school in the art room. It will only last 15-30 

minutes and anyone is welcome, whether you are an athlete or not. Hope to see you there! 

 

Benefit Fundraiser: We will be hosting a Benefit Fundraiser here at the high school on Saturday, 

April 13th from 4-7pm. All proceeds will go toward students’ outstanding lunch accounts. We will 

also be holding a basket raffle at this time. Any question please see Mrs. Starcher. 

 

NHS: Attn. NHS Students! Your 10 hours community service are due to Mrs. Stechschulte by 

Friday, April 26th.  

 

Senior Class: The last day to turn in senior trip permission forms and money is April 19th.  

The last day to turn in senior photos for the senior video is also April 19th.  

 

Prom: Prom is Saturday, May 11th at Tiffany’s Banquet Center from 7-10pm. 

 

Guest forms for prom are available in the office. Forms must be turned in with a copy of a photo 

or photo ID and be approved before purchasing tickets. All forms must be turned in by April 29th. 

 

Tickets for prom will go on sale during lunch on April 29th-May3rd. More info on pricing will 

follow. 

 

Student Council: There will be a student council meeting on Friday the 12th in room 133A at the 

start of 5A. 

 

Yearbook: Attention! Flash sale for yearbook this week only! $50 for a yearbook from April 9th- 

April 16th. After April 16th yearbooks will go back to being $60. Get your yearbook now! 

 

 

 


